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On January 27, 2016, CenturyTel of Ohio dba CenturyLink (CenturyTel) filed an ATA seeking 

to revise its Carrier Access Service Tariff P.U.C.O. No. 2 and withdraw its Long Distance 

Services Tariff P.U.C.O. No. 13, pursuant to Ohio Adm.Code 4901:1-6-11(A)(1), as well as 

Ohio Adm.Code 4901:1-7-14(F). 

In this application, CenturyTel proposes to delete the toll presubscription service from the long 

distance tariff, in addition to withdrawing the long distance tariff, since the toll presubscription 

service was the only remaining section of the tariff.  CenturyTel also proposes to place the toll 

presubscription service in the carrier access tariff by adding a statement of concurrence to 

Section 25 of the United Telephone Company of Ohio dba CenturyLink Access Service Tariff 

P.U.C.O. No. 1 for Toll Presubscription.  

The Staff has reviewed all documents and exhibits filed with this application and has determined 

that the proposed revisions to the carrier access tariff appear to satisfy the Commission’s 

requirements.  As such, Staff recommends that this application be approved with an effective 

date of February 27, 2016.  
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